
Item 61 
Issues Raised in the Annual Parish Meeting 

Background 

Each year the parish is invited to hold an annual assembly.  Items raised at this assembly 

should be brought to the next Full Council meeting for due consideration. 

At the Annual Parish Meeting held on 1st June, no members of public were in attendance.  In 

addition, the Town Council had not been approached to discuss any item. 

For Consideration 

At the Annual Parish Meeting, Cllrs did note that there had been some community concern 

on social media platforms, about the future of the Charter Fair.  It may be that Cllrs would 

like to consider the future summer activities of the Town Council – should this be the 

traditional Charter Fair or something more akin to the Big Celebration events held this 

summer.  Cllrs could consider a questionnaire either being handed out at Artisan Markets or 

going in the next edition of the Newsletter. 

 

 


